Sardar Patel University, Mandi

(A State Government University)

E-mail ID: registrarsvpcumandi@gmail.com Phone: 01905-292295
No. SPU-Mandi/COVID/26/2022/- 63\q Dated: 03rd January, 2023
OFFICE ORDER

In light of the instructions issued by the Govt. of Himachal
Pradesh pertaining to the observation of COVID-19 protocols, the
students/teachers/officers/officials of Sardar Patel University, Mandi and
affiliated colleges are advised to follow the below mentioned

precautions/protocols:

1. Social distancing has to be followed by all concerned.

2. Masks should be used by all, specially persons with cold/flu like
symptoms.

3. Hand sanitization should be strictly adhered to.

4. Persons who have not yef taken the booster dose of COVID vaccine
should ensure that they immediately take this dose.

This letter is issued with prior approval of Ld. Vice Chancellor, Sardar Patel
University, Mandi.

(Er. Syneel Verma)
Registrar

Endst. As above Even No. and dated 03rd January, 2023
Copy to:

1. Sh. Haneet Rana, AR (GAD) cum Nodal Officer Website, for uploading
this order on the official website of the University.
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